Truro Bike And Walkways Committee
Minutes of Meeting
March 28, 2019
Truro Public Safety Facility

Members in Attendance Guests

Amy Graves Jarrod Cabral
Cathy Haynes

Eric Mays

Susan Roderick

Karen Snow

The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. with a quorum and covered the following
agenda:

Meeting minutes of the November 14 meeting were approved.

Public comments: None.

New member: Welcome to Amy Graves.

DPW road repairs and maintenance: Jarrod Cabral, Director of DPW,
reviewed 2018 paving work, plans for 2019, and information on the MassDoT
work at the Route 6/Shore Road intersection. Discussed painting of fog lines
on certain roads, the Head of the Meadow bike trail extension and
maintenance, the Mill Pond area, and bike racks.

Safe routes to schools: Due to the extensive proposal requirements the
school is declining to pursue.

Safety kits: Will distribute up to 50 vouchers based on budget availability.
Brochures: Will order 1,000 additional copies.

Goals for 2019: Will discuss at next meeting.

Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday April 23, 6:00 p.m. at the Truro
Public Safety Facility.
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Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:00 pm

Respectfully Submitted,
Eric Mays




